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25	March	2020	
	
Dear	Parents/Caregivers	
	
A	recent	Year	12	survey	found	that	the	issues	that	they	cared	the	most	about	
were	understanding	the	ATAR,	degrees	and	careers,	study	routine,	time	
management,	and	emotional	and	physical	wellbeing.	
	
The	links	below	are	worth	exploring	to	support	students	in	their	final	year,	
which	now	has	unfortunately	become	a	little	more	stressful	than	normal.	 
	
	
The Brighton Careers website:  
www.brightonsscareers.com 
  
The UNI and TAFE websites and we encourage you to subscribe to their 
newsletters and follow them on social media to get the latest updates:  
  
www.flinders.edu.au 
  
www.adelaide.edu.au 
  
www.unisa.edu.au 
  
www.tafesa.edu.au 
  
This one covers interstate universities: 
  
www.gooduniversitiesguide.com.au 
  
 
The link to SATAC:  
www.satac.edu.au/pages/resources-for-students 
	
We will provide further information from the SACE Board as updates are released.   
 
Thank you for your support in these rapidly changing times and feel free to contact us if 
there are any questions or if we can help in any way. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Maj-Lis Borgen-Smith (Year 12 Manager) 


